
 

Scam Alert 

 

Date: July 13, 2024 

Unfortunately, we have been made aware of a scam that is happening 

within our own communities. A group of kids are going door to door 

claiming to be Raiders players and are asking for people to support a 

Raiders Hockey Club fundraising raffle. 

 

The summer is our off season and we do not have any active fundraisers 

happening at this time. 

 

If you are approached please reach out to us with any information you have 

(your location, a description, etc.) so that we can forward it onto 

authorities. 

 

Do not give them any money. 

 

Thank you. 

 
 


